
From: Mark Hendrick <jmarkhendrick@gmail.com>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/9/2017 5:41:25 PM
Subject: Charleston Churches June 11

I have it set up for the Lieutenant Governor to speak at two churches on Sunday, June 11. Would you mind calling to verify everything? 
Craig Tuck (843) 345-6370. Thanks. 

-Mark Hendrick
 (843) 455-3917
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